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I feel these SXS’s if following the law of the roads like a vehicle does, should be 

allowed on the roads. We have a Jeep Wrangler which is the exact same size of our 

Polaris 4 door buggy, and there is no difference in weight, or length of both vehicles. 

The operator of the SXS should follow the same restrictions as they would when 

driving a car.  


